
Regarding the Development Project Slated for  

490-504 MYRTLE AVENUE 
 

COME LEARN MORE ABOUT THE DEVELOPMENT PLANS FOR THE SITE  

AND WHAT WILL HAPPEN WITH THE POST OFFICE 
 

Monday, July 29th, 2013 

6:00 P.M.— 8:00 P.M. 

Pratt Institute, Higgins Hall 

61 St. James Place  

(at Lafayette Avenue) 

Brooklyn, New York 11205 
 

 

For more information, please call Senator Montgomery’s Office 718-643-6140 

State Senator 

Velmanette Montgomery 
Assemblymember 

Walter T. Mosley 
Councilmember 

Letitia James 


